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Yazon, Edwin (CC)

From: Yazon, Edwin (CC)
Sent: November 23, 2020 10:49 AM
To: 'Dave Howes'
Subject: RE: HDPE Liner RC2 South Side - Miller Environmental 

Good morning Dave, 
 
The results of the testing achieves compliance with the DGHTA Licence 58 HW S2 RRRR Notice of 
Alteration requirements, therefore please be advised that the south side of Repository Cell 2(RC-2) 
may be utilized for its designed purpose. 
 
Please submit the as-built drawing to the department as soon as they have been finalized. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Edwin Yazon 
431-335-2554 
 

From: Dave Howes <daveh@millerenvironmental.mb.ca>  
Sent: November 19, 2020 9:58 PM 
To: Yazon, Edwin (CC) <Edwin.Yazon@gov.mb.ca> 
Subject: HDPE Liner RC2 South Side - Miller Environmental  
 
Hi Edwin, 
 
Please accept the attached as Miller Environmental Corporation’s QA/QC report for the installed HDPE liner on the 
South side of Repository Cell 2 (RC2).  If you have any questions, please let me know.  Thanks. 
 
Dave Howes 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
Miller Environmental Corporation 
ISO 9001 & 14001 & 45001 
1803 Hekla Avenue, Winnipeg, MB R2R 0K3 
Direct: 204-925-9604  Mobile: 204-771-2004 
 

 
 
Miller Environmental is now registered with Transport Canada for the 
recertification of IBC Totes.  
Contact us today for more information about our container supply options. 
 
This e-mail message is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and is confidential, subject to copyright and may 
be legally privileged.  Any unauthorized review, use or disclosure is prohibited.  If you received this in error, please contact the sender 
and delete all copies of the e-mail together with any attachments. 
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From: Yazon, Edwin (CC) <Edwin.Yazon@gov.mb.ca>  
Sent: November 17, 2020 9:27 AM 
To: Dave Howes <daveh@millerenvironmental.mb.ca> 
Subject: RE: Shelby Tubes- RC2 - Miller Environmental  
 
Good morning Dave, 
 
The results of the testing achieves compliance with the Licence requirements, therefore please be advised that the 
HDPE liner can now be installed at the SW corner of RC2. Please provide a written report regarding the installation, 
QA/QC and engineering oversight of the HDPE liner installation. Further, please be advised that the SW corner of RC2 
cannot be used until a written approval is received from the Envrionment Officer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Edwin Yazon 
(431) 335-2554 
 

From: Dave Howes <daveh@millerenvironmental.mb.ca>  
Sent: November 16, 2020 3:28 PM 
To: Yazon, Edwin (CC) <Edwin.Yazon@gov.mb.ca> 
Subject: RE: Shelby Tubes- RC2 - Miller Environmental  
 
Hi Edwin, 
 
Please see attached the updated hydraulic conductivity report for the SW corner of RC2.  No value was obtained for the 
first sample as a preferential flow path caused it to begin failing immediately and the test was ended. 
 
We are working on updating our facility map to include RC3.  I’ll send it as soon as it is completed.  The sample locations 
(page 8) and pictures (page 7) are identified in the attached report.  If you have any other questions, please let me 
know.  Thanks. 
 
Dave 


